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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another term has drawn to a close and what a way to do it with our ‘Big Breakfast’. Coming together as a whole school 
and enjoying eggs, sausages, cereal and all the breaky goodies sets us all up for a fantastic day. The ‘Big Breakfast’ is 
a PBL reward and a beautiful celebration of the achievements of our children moving from Bronze to Silver. Well done 

KPS, you rock!! 

I like to remind all parents about the protocol around addressing issues with another families child. While I understand 
that as parents we all treasure and cherish our children and closely guard their wellbeing it is never OK for an adult to 
speak with, chastise or address a child, other than their own, in regards to any type of incident. There is always some-
one at school who will assist with any problems and help make things run smoothly. Alternatively, a good strategy could 
also include a calm and well thought out conversation with the childs parent/s. I urge everyone to respectfully follow the 

protocol as the consequence could result in exclusion from the school site. 

A huge congratulations to Chloe and Abbey on winning the NAIDOC Public Speaking competition at Bathurst 
South last week. The girls spoke about how women had influenced them and enhanced their lives. Speaking in front of 
a crowd is never easy and to see our students so confident, full of energy and proud is just fabulous. They will now 

move onto the next round in Dubbo and we wish them every success. Many thanks to Mrs Holden for her support. 

As part of ensuring our school looks and feels as amazing as it is a plan has been explored to create bright and engag-
ing play areas. This includes resurfacing the old netball courts creating new multipurpose courts and similar surfacing 
behind kinder including games and targets. To assist finding the vision we will be running a pie drive in Week 1 next 
term with order forms coming out during the week with money and orders back by 8th August, Week 3, so save up for 

some delicious food and a great new playground area. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday filled with lots of fun and relaxation. School resumes for Term 3 on Tuesday 

24th July following the Monday’s joint Bathurst Schools School Development Day. See you all next term. 

Lance Cooper 

Principal 

 
 
 

 

Don’t Forget 
 
No Hat  -  Play in the shade 
 
School Banking  - Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled parking 
spaces unless you have a permit visibly 
displayed.            
 

Future Events 
Fri 6 July Big Breaky 

  Last Day of Term  

Tues 24 July Students return for Term 3 
 



 

SILVER 



 

SILVER 



 WESTERN NSW PSSA OPEN RUGBY LEAGUE 
Congratulations to Jack Branda and Jayden Ward of Kelso Public School who competed as a part of the Western team in the 
NSW PSSA Opens Rugby League carnival, held June 26-28 at Glen Willow Stadium in Mudgee. The carnival included 13 Re-
gional teams from all of NSW including Public, Catholic and Independent School systems. The Western team lead by coach Mr 
Ben Smith of Parkes Public School, acquitted themselves tremendously well over the 3 days, growing in confidence and cohesion 
each game, impressing coaches, parents and spectators with their steely defence, determination and commitment to their team-
mates.  
Over the 3 days the team had wins over Riverina and North West, a draw against Sydney South West and close loses against 
Sydney North, Sydney East and eventual tournament winners, Sydney West, placing the Western team 9th of the 13 teams. 
NSW selectors had named two of the Western team to be included in the NSW squad, including Bailey Peschka from Molong and 
Angus Clues from Lithgow. An unfortunate fracture of the arm late in the tournament excluding Angus from the squad. 
In the all of the games Jack and Jayden worked hard, and showed a positive attitude in each and every game and should be 
commended and congratulated on their efforts throughout the carnival. 
Bailey Peschka was named Western, Players’ Player of the tournament and was presented with his medallion by coach Smith. 
The Western team, supported by NRL Development Officer Wayne Hill was provided with a variety of promotional material includ-
ing special packs for Best Back and Forward awards. Angus Clues was named the best back and Jack Branda the best forward. 
Thanks and congratulations should also got to all of the parents who not only took time from work and arranged for transport, but 
also cheered and supported the team each game, adding to the good nature of the carnival. With the calibre of the kids in this 
year’s Western Open team, rugby league and school sports, look in good shape for the future. Sydney West hosts next year’s 
Open League carnival in St Marys, so right now all boys and girls that love and playing rugby league should be encouraged to 
ensure they nominate for their school team and trial in 2019.  



 

Parents and carers are reminded to park in  
designated parking bays only in the  

Gilmore Street car park.  
The drop off zone and turning circle are  

NO PARKING areas to ensure the safety of  
families and allow for the continual flow of 

traffic. 

Kelso Hockey Club                                                                         

It is not too late to join HOCKEY. 

Kelso Hockey Club are looking for players to take part in the Bathurst competition in Under 5s, 7s and 9s. 

Hockey is a great sport and we encourage anyone who would like to give it a try to come to training     
between 4.30pm and 5.30pm on a Wednesday afternoon or   Saturday at 9.30am for Under 9s or 10.30am 
for Under 5 and 7.  Time and place doesn’t change!! 

Please email    kelsohockeyclub@hotmail.com or phone 0429695402 for further information.  
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